
 
 

Happy 54th Anniversary of True Parents' Holy Blessing 
 
Michael Balcomb 
April 15, 2014 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Today is the 54th Anniversary of True Parents' Holy Blessing. True Mother has returned to Korea after 

spending more than a month with us here in America. 

 

Dr. Kim and I, our families and all members of the American movement join together in wishing our True 

Father in heaven and True Mother on earth a happy anniversary. 

 

Let us make today a day of reflection, appreciation and gratitude. Please view the following video 

produced by iPeace TV in Korea to commemorate this historic day. 

 

English - kakao.ipeacetv.com/vod/20140415_en.mp4 

 

Spanish - kakao.ipeacetv.com/vod/20140415_sp.mp4 

 

Very soon, we will hold the annual True Parents' Anniversary fishing competition in New York. If you 

live anywhere near here, I strongly urge you to take part in honor of True Parents' love and commitment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

 

 

 


